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4th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                
 
During their school journey all students will require access and use of a scientific calculator. 
 
The calculator currently used in this school (that is fully exam complaint) is the Casio FX-83 
GT Plus (as shown below). 
 
The academy has been given the chance to “bulk buy” these calculators at a discounted rate, 
therefore we would like to offer our students the chance to purchase these calculators at a 
cost of £9.00 
 
If you would like to order a calculator for your child/children please 
forward payment and child’s name via cash or cheque, made out 
To Winterton Community Academy, to reception.  Payment can 
also be made by direct bank transfer, please use “calculator and 
child name” in the reference box. 

 
Please endeavour to have requests to the academy by Friday 20th  
May 2022, to allow for ordering before half term. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss J Hodge 
Finance and Premises Manager 
 

 


